
From: Tom McCaleb
To: Ellen Usry
Cc: Tim Shannon
Subject: Cobblestone - Ordinance No. O-1112-37
Date: Monday, July 16, 2012 12:02:31 PM

This is a request to postpone the item scheduled for July 24, 2012 at the Norman City Council. As
representative of the applicant, Tim Shannon, I will be on vacation that week and not be available
to attend. Please reschedule for the first meeting in August. Thank you.
 
Tom L. McCaleb, P.E.
President
SMC Consulting Engineers, P.C.
815 West Main
Oklahoma City, OK 73106
(405) 232-7715
(405) 232-7859 fax
(405) 823-0913 cell
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PRIVILEGED, AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE. ANY RECIPIENT OTHER THAN THE INTENDED RECIPIENT IS
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